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Praying for those who have died 

Recently Deceased 

Mary Buggy, Riverside Drive 

Phil Egan, Holdensrath 

Jacky Purcell, St. Francis Tce 

Jim Cody, Glendine 

Mary (Mamie) O’Shea, Fr. Murphy Sq. 

Eamon Gaffney, Robertshill 
 

Anniversaries 

Sat 7.30pm Kitty Donoghue 

Sun 9.30am Jordan Kavanagh (Months Mind) 

Sun  10.30am Jim Gahan 

Sun 11.30am Betty Donnelly Swift 

Mon 9.15am Thomas & Bridget Casey 

Wed 9.15am         James Dowling 

Thurs 9.15am Terry Meaney (1
st
 Anniversary) 

We also remember 

Margaret Byrne, Maura Delaney, Annie & Thomas Dowling, Jack Fitzpatrick 

Catherine Neary, Margaret Rowe, Jim Leahy, Paddy and Geoffrey Leahy. 
 

Next Weekend 

Sat 7.30pm Sadie Delehanty (1
st
 Anniv) 

  Michael & Ann Clifford 

  Rita Kennedy, Julia Walsh and Statia Ryan 

Sun 9.30am Anna Oakes 

Sun 10.30am Bridget Shasby 
 

                               Ministers 3
rd

 March 2019 (follow your Rota) 

Readers  

7.30pm Catherine Brady,Anne O’Neill 

9.30am Breda Lacey, Shaun Bray 

10. 3am Teresa & Catherine O’Dwyer 

11.30am Nobin Rebi, Niamh Moore 

Eucharistic Ministers 

7.30pm Anne Condren, Mai  Grogan, Ken Maher 

 9.30am Tom and Kathleen Morkan 

10.30am Michael Kelly, Nobin Rebi, Shanley Sebastian 

11.30am Edward & Marie Coady, Ian Fitzgerald 

 

Sunday Collection amounted to €793.00      Thank You for all your support. 

There will be Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament after 9.15am mass on the 1st 

March.    

 First Fri. Visits to the Sick and Housebound on Fri. 1
ST

 March 

Women’s World Day of Prayer Service will be held in St. Canice’s Cathedral on 

Fri. 1
st
 March at 7.30pm. All welcome. 

 

 

Marian Movement of Priests meeting will take place this Monday at 7.30pm at 

Villa Maria in Talbots Inch on the Freshford Rd. Mass, Rosary Holy Hour. 

 Rosary will be recited at the Town Hall on the last Thursday of the month the 

28th of February at 7-30 pm. All are welcome. 

Kilkenny Alzheimer's Day Care Centre, Carer's Support Group, Tues. 5th 

March, 3.00-4.30pm at The Village Day Centre (behind the 

Village.Inn). Information and support for past/present carers of people with 

Alzheimer's/Dementia. Drop in to group or for more info call 056-7771230. 
Table Quiz in aid of Temple Street on Friday March 1st at 8.30pm in Kyteler's 

Inn, Kilkenny. Its €10 per person and 4 per table but if you don't have a full team, 

come along anyway. Great prizes up for grabs on the night.  

Statue of Our Lady of Fatima 

On Thursday 28th February the Statue of Our Lady of Fatima, blessed by Pope 

Francis, will come to St Mary's Cathedral Kilkenny.  All are invited. 

Itinerary for Visit of Centennial Pilgrim Image of our Lady of Fatima   
6:00pm: Welcoming procession of Pilgrim Image of Our Lady of Fatima.  

Crowning of Image by Rev Richard Scriven, Administrator of St Mary's Cathedral 

6:15pm:  15-20 minute talk by Br. Benignius of Two Hearts on 4 elements of 

Reparation Confession, Adoration, Rosary, Eucharist (CARE). 

6:30pm: Mass.  Principal Celebrant: Bishop Farrell, Bishop of Ossory.  

7:15pm: Consecration of Families to the Sacred Heart of Jesus and Immaculate 

Heart of Mary with congregation using prayer card and picture.  Blessing of the 

scapulars.   7:30pm: Final blessing of the Mass  

7.35pm:  Enrolment in the Brown Scapular. 

Faithcast is the weekly podcast from catholicnews.ie, the news source for 

the Irish Catholic Bishops' Conference. Presented by Brenda 

Drumm, Faithcast is a mixture of interviews and news from the Catholic 

Church in Ireland.   
CBS Kilkenny Trip to Germany was a great success.  All 76 scholars enjoyed 

themselves as did the teachers and chaplain.  We had visits to Wurtzburg, 

Rothenburg, Regensburg, and Munich.  Our trip included a football match on 

Saturday evening and we found ourselves in the midst of the fanatical supporters 

of Ingolstadt which made it all the more enjoyable.  The weather was marvelous, 

sunny and cool, and the views from the top of the mountains when we visited the 

Alps on Monday last were spectacular.  There were three boys named Cillian and 

we enjoyed our visit to St. Killian’s city of Wurtzburg last Friday.  On Sunday we 

celebrated Mass at the Carmelite Monastery near Dachau Concentration Camp.  

The boys sang beautifully, with Cillian Murphy from Lacken singing the 

Responsorial Psalm; and they made a very generous donation to the Sisters.  I am 

delighted to report that the students were exceptionally well behaved and 

cooperative.  It was a pleasure to travel with such fine young people. 

http://catholicnews.ie/

